GOVERNMENT OF INDIA
DIRECTORATE GENERAL OF HEALTH SERVICES
NIRMAN BHAWAN, NEW DELHI-110108

Office of ADG (ME)
Email: adgme@nic.in

Ref. U-12021/32/2019-MEC Dated: 11" Sept., 2019

Corrigendum

Kind Attention:

It is for the information to all the candidates that as per the directions
received from BOG, MCI vide letter no. MCI-7(9)/2019-Med./145069-71 dated 6th
Sept.2019 the cut-off percentile for admission to NEET (SS) courses for the
academic year 2019-20 has been lowered as under:

1. In the Super Speciality Course of CTVS, Cardiology and Paediatric
Surgery, the percentile for eligibility has been brought down to 20th
percentile.

2. For the remaining Super —Speciality courses, the percentile for eligibility
has been reduced to 40th percentile.

Candidates who have become eligible after lowered percentile can register online as
per schedule uploaded on MCC website.

The Eligibilty for participation in Stray Vacancy Round is as under:
1. Registered Candidates Not Allotted any seat during Round-1 or Round-2 of the
counselling. Such candidates can directly log in and do Choice Filling.
2. Candidates who have become eligible after Reduced Cut- off percentile can do
Fresh Registration after payment of fees.

Attention:- Candidates who are allotted a seat in Stray Vacancy Round and do not join
the allotted college will get their Security deposit forfeited.

Notice posted on: 11.09.2019
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MEDICAL COUNCIL OF INDIA

BOARD OF GOVERNORS
IN SUPERSESSION OF MEDICAL COUNCIL OF INDIA

No. MCI -7(9)/2019-Med./ [YS 69— F) Date : 06.09.2019

The Secretary (Health),

Govt. of India,

Ministry of Health & Family Welfare,
Nirman Bhawan, New Delhi

Kind Attn.:  Prof.(Dr.) B. Srinivas, ADG(ME)
Ref.: F.No.U12021/37/2019-MEC(Pt.), dated 04.09.2019

Sub.:- Reduction in cut-off percentile for admission to NEET(SS) courses for the
academic year 2019-20 - reg.

Madam,

Please refer to subject captioned. The Board of Governors reviewed the proposal
in terms of vacant seats and the number of additional eligible candidates to be provided
for filling the vacancies in Super-Speciality Courses. In principle it was decided that the

reduction in percentile should provide atleast double the number of vacant seats. Based

on the above, the following decisions were taken:-

(1) In the Super-speciality of CTVS, Cardiology and Paediatric Surgery, the
percentile for eligibility may be brought down to 20t percentile.

(i)  For the remaining Super-speciality courses, the percentile for eligibility
may be reduced to 40t percentile.

This is for information and necessary action.
Yours faithfully,

Ve

(Dr. RK.Vats)
Secretary General

Copy to:
1. Prof.(Dr.) B. Srinivas, ADG(ME), Govt. of India, Ministry of Health & Family

Welfare, Nirman Bhawan, New Delhi.
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